
Christmas Lunch Thursday 10th December 2020 

For Year 5 & 6 Only 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to invite your child to our school  

Christmas Lunch 

on 

Thursday 10th December 2020 

in 

The School Dinner Hall 

 

The cost per child will be £2.10, those entitled to a free school meal will not need to pay but will 

need to order their dinner. Please indicate if your child will require a vegetarian meal. 

 

Please return the slip below by Monday 30th November 2020 

 

Thank you  

Rob Jones 

Headteacher 

 

 

Childs name __________________________________ Class__________ 

 

Would like to accept the invitation to Christmas lunch on Thursday 10th December 2020 

Payment (if not entitled to free school meal) to be made on the day. 

 

 

My child requires a vegetarian meal 

 

 

Signed ____________________________________ (Parent) 


